
 

Help Build Our Eighth Habitat House 
 

The Perinton faith community’s eighth 

Habitat house at 871 Smith Street, 

Rochester, is under construction. Work is 

expected to continue through mid-

December. 

 
 

 

 

 

All EMP directors and EMP churches are invited to help build our eighth Habitat house. 

Volunteering is easy, go to PerintonHabitat.org and click on the link. Even if your church doesn’t 

have a Habitat coordinator, anyone can volunteer individually or reserve a day for a group of 

church members, EMP directors, friends, or family by contacting Ken Braley, 

kbraley@rochesterhabitat.org. This is an excellent way to involve everyone in a feel-good event 

and perhaps even encourage your church to participate in the Habitat ministry. No experience or 

tools are needed. Flower City Habitat will provide tools and training, but you’re welcome to bring 

your own tools. We will only work on our own home, often side-by side with the future owner 

who must invest 300 hours of sweat-equity and pay an affordable mortgage. 

Congratulations to the following churches that already reserved workdays: Bethlehem Lutheran 

Church, Churches of the Assumption and Resurrection, Fairport United Methodist Church, 

Mountain Rise United Church of Christ, and Perinton Presbyterian Church. 

Did you kn? This home is part of a commitment by Flower City Habitat for Humanity to help 

revitialize the JOSANA neighborhood by building 100 new homes. The work was inspired by the 

death of 10-year old Tyshaun Cauldwell who was shot while riding his bike in his driveway in 2001. 

A recent study reported a high school graduation rate of 98% for students in Flower 

City Habitat Homes; 72% of graduates pursued further education. 


